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Gautho, Julia

From: Aidan Hosler <jahosler@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 4:57 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Please approve of the park avenue alignment

Hi, 
 
I wrote to ask you to please approve of the park avenue alignment. 
 
This will improve bike safety at no cost to the city. 
 
I'm a small business owner, I operate all over the county, but I live just a mile from Capitola. 
 
I'll use this trail regularly. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Aidan Hosler 
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